
Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
61 7  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
4 2  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
5 75  F T 2

LEVEL 3LEVEL 2

1BD-0 
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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1BD-A 
One Bedroom + Den

x
DEN

8' - 1" 8' - 8"

x
LIVING

7' - 10" 10' - 0"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 4" 9' - 5"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 4" 9' - 7"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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TOTA L
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1BD-B 
One Bedroom + Den

x
DEN

9' - 0" 3' - 9"

x
KITCHEN / DINING / LIVING

19' - 0" 9' - 11"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 6" 9' - 8"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
70 2  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 7  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
5 8 5  F T 2

LEVEL 6LEVEL 5

1BD-D BF 
One Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 10"

x
LIVING

10' - 6" 9' - 4"
x

KITCHEN / DINING
11' - 1" 8' - 3"

x
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5' - 11" 5' - 6"

BALCONY ALTERNATIVE
602, 604, 620, 623
EXTERIOR SIZE
42 ft2
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
72 2  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 7  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
6 0 5  F T 2

LEVEL 6LEVEL 5

1BD-E 
One Bedroom + Den

x
KITCHEN

14' - 3" 8' - 10" x
LIVING / DINING
8' - 10" 9' - 6"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 8" 9' - 7"

x
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8' - 0" 6' - 1"

BALCONY ALTERNATIVE
603,605,621
EXTERIOR SIZE
42 ft2
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
75 6  F T 2
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I N T E R I O R
6 6 4  F T 2
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131BD-F 
One Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

11' - 7" 9' - 0"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 4" 10' - 5"

x
LIVING

12' - 2" 10' - 1"

x
DEN

8' - 0" 6' - 11"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
7 1 8  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 0  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
6 0 8  F T 2
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One Bedroom + Den

x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING

12' - 0" 18' - 4"

x
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8' - 8" 10' - 0"

x
DEN

6' - 10" 12' - 9"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
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E X T E R I O R
2 1 8  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
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12' - 2" 10' - 0"

x
LIVING

11' - 11" 12' - 6"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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E X T E R I O R
4 2  F T 2
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1BD-N BF 
One Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

11' - 9" 9' - 4"

x
LIVING

12' - 6" 9' - 9"x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 3" 8' - 3"

x
DEN

9' - 4" 5' - 3"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
6 5 7  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 6  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
5 4 1  F T 2

LEVEL 6LEVEL 5

1B-D 
One Bedroom

x
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9' - 2" 9' - 4"

x
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9' - 5" 9' - 9"
x

KITCHEN  / DINING
11' - 1" 9' - 1"

BALCONY ALTERNATIVE
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EXTERIOR SIZE
42 ft 2
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
61 4  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
4 2  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
5 72  F T 2

LEVEL 4LEVEL 3

1BD-P
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
6 5 6  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 8  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
5 3 8  F T 2

LEVEL 6LEVEL 5

1BD-Q 
One Bedroom + Den

EP

x
KITCHEN  / DINING

11' - 7" 8' - 6"

x
LIVING

9' - 11" 9' - 2"

x
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6' - 8" 3' - 10"

x
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12' - 1" 9' - 11"

BALCONY ALTERNATIVE
619
EXTERIOR SIZE
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
59 2  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 8  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
4 74  F T 2

LEVEL 6LEVEL 5

1B-E 
One Bedroom

EP

W/D

x
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BALCONY ALTERNATIVE
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EXTERIOR SIZE
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
6 4 1  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
1 1 8  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
52 3  F T 2

LEVEL 6LEVEL 5

1B-G 
One Bedroom + Study

EP

x
BEDROOM

11' - 10" 9' - 3"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 4" 9' - 3"

x
LIVING

8' - 2" 9' - 11"

STUDY

BALCONY ALTERNATIVE
622
EXTERIOR SIZE
42 ft2
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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TOTA L
74 4  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
4 2  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
70 2  F T 2

LEVEL 4LEVEL 3

31

32

1

2

3

4

5

6

30

22

21

20

19

18

17

16

15

14

13

12

11

10

9

8

7

24

25

26

27

28

29

23

2

3

4

5

23

22

21

20

19

18

17

16

15

14

13

12

11

10

9

8

24

25

26

27

28

29

30

32

33

1

2

3

4

5

6
7

31

2

3

4

5

2B-A 
Two Bedroom + Study

x
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8' - 4" 8' - 8"
x

KITCHEN / DINING
11' - 4" 10' - 1"

x
LIVING

8' - 8" 10' - 8"

STUDY

x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 0" 9' - 5"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

x
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9' - 6" 10' - 3"

x
KITCHEN

15' - 3" 6' - 7"

15' - 2" 9' - 3"x
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x
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8' - 6" 9' - 0"
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Two Bedroom
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-C 
Two Bedroom

x
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8' - 11" 8' - 5"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 7" 10' - 5"

x
LIVING

10' - 7" 10' - 2"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 5" 8' - 10"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2BD-A BF 
Two Bedroom + Den

x
DEN

6' - 6" 5' - 4"
x

BEDROOM
9' - 5" 7' - 9"

x
LIVING

10' - 0" 10' - 0"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 4" 9' - 0"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 4" 9' - 5"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2BD-B 
Two Bedroom + Den

x
MAIN BEDROOM
9' - 10" 9' - 0"

x
LIVING

13' - 4" 10' - 1"

x
KITCHEN

12' - 7" 12' - 7"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 0"

x
DEN

7' - 0" 5' - 10"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2BD-C 
Two Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

9' - 6" 8' - 6"x
DEN

5' - 10" 4' - 6"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 6" 9' - 0"

x
LIVING

14' - 0" 11' - 6" x
KITCHEN  / DINING

11' - 4" 10' - 9"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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Two Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

12' - 1" 9' - 8"

x
LIVING

13' - 6" 7' - 11"x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 6" 11' - 5"

x
DEN

9' - 0" 6' - 11"

x
KITCHEN  / DINING

19' - 9" 8' - 1"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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Two Bedroom + Den

x
DEN

7' - 6" 6' - 0"

x
LIVING / DINING
13' - 7" 15' - 2"

x
KITCHEN

9' - 6" 11' - 4"

BEDROOM
x8' - 2" 8' - 9"x

MAIN
10' - 8" 8' - 9"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
9 74  F T 2
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8 6 0  F T 2
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2BD-F 
Two Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

9' - 3" 9' - 2" x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 5" 9' - 7"

x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING

18' - 1" 15' - 3"

x
DEN

4' - 11" 5' - 3"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2BD-G 
Two Bedroom + Den

x
BEDROOM

10' - 0" 8' - 7"

x
DEN

5' - 11" 8' - 1"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 0" 9' - 8"

x
LIVING

14' - 2" 10' - 8"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

10' - 4" 11' - 8"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2BD-J 
Two Bedroom + Den

x
DEN

6' - 9" 9' - 6"
x

KITCHEN / DINING
11' - 7" 9' - 0"

x
LIVING

12' - 1" 9' - 7"

x
MAIN

10' - 9" 8' - 10"

x
BEDROOM

8' - 0" 8' - 0"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-D 
Two Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
12' - 4" 9' - 0"

x
LIVING

12' - 3" 10' - 1"
x

KITCHEN / DINING
11' - 4" 10' - 5"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 9" 10' - 0"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-E 
Two Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
9' - 10" 8' - 11"

x
LIVING

13' - 1" 10' - 1"
x

KITCHEN / DINING
11' - 4" 10' - 1"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 5"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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Two Bedroom

x
LIVING

11' - 3" 10' - 1"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 5"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 4" 10' - 5"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 2" 9' - 0"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-G 
Two Bedroom

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 1"

x
LIVING

10' - 3" 10' - 1"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 8" 10' - 4"

x
KITCHEN  / DINING

11' - 4" 11' - 6"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-H 
Two Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM

9' - 7" 9' - 0"

x
LIVING

10' - 11" 10' - 1"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 4" 10' - 5"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 5"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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Two Bedroom

x
BEDROOM

9' - 0" 9' - 5"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 6" 9' - 9"

x
LIVING

13' - 1" 9' - 4"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 3" 10' - 1"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-J 
Two Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 6" 9' - 9"

x
LIVING

13' - 10" 9' - 4"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

12' - 0" 10' - 0" x
BEDROOM

8' - 7" 9' - 2"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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2B-L 
Two Bedroom + Study

x
KITCHEN / DINING
13' - 11" 8' - 9"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 7" 7' - 4"

x
LIVING / STUDY
15' - 7" 9' - 9"

x
MAIN BEDROOM

11' - 10" 9' - 4"

STUDY



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 ,0 95  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
2 5 3  F T 2
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8 4 2  F T 2
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2B-O 
Two Bedroom + Study

x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING

15' - 5" 18' - 6"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
12' - 2" 9' - 4"

x
BEDROOM

8' - 2" 9' - 5"

STUDY



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 1 96  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
3 7 1  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
8 2 5  F T 2
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2B-Q 
Two Bedroom

x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING

18' - 5" 20' - 10"

x
BEDROOM

10' - 3" 9' - 0"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 0" 9' - 0"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 1 6 3  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
3 7 1  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
7 9 2  F T 2
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2B-R 
Two Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
11' - 0" 10' - 3"

x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING

15' - 2" 19' - 11"

x
BEDROOM

10' - 2" 8' - 9"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 2 4 0  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
3 4 1  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
8 9 9  F T 2
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1717

2B-T
Two Bedroom

x
KITCHEN / DINING

17' - 2" 10' - 5"

x
LIVING

13' - 1" 9' - 0"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 3" 9' - 0"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 4" 10' - 1"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 2 75  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
2 0 1  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 ,0 74  F T 2

LEVEL 3LEVEL 2

3B-A BF 
Three Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
10' - 9" 9' - 4"

x
BEDROOM

7' - 11" 8' - 4"

x
BEDROOM

7' - 11" 8' - 2"x
KITCHEN

15' - 6" 8' - 3"x
DINING

10' - 2" 8' - 5"

x
LIVING

20' - 1" 8' - 2"
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 3 7 9  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
2 0 5  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 , 1 74  F T 2

LEVEL 3LEVEL 2

3B-B 
Three Bedroom

EP

x
KITCHEN / DINING

11' - 2" 18' - 6"
x

BEDROOM
9' - 0" 7' - 11"

x
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9' - 0" 7' - 11"
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 4 3 5  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
4 1 0  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 ,0 2 5  F T 2
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3B-C BF 
Three Bedroom + Study

x
MAIN BEDROOM
13' - 1" 8' - 8"

x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING

16' - 8" 15' - 10"
x

BEDROOM

STUDY

x"1- '01"7- '8
BEDROOM

8' - 10" 10' - 1"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 3 5 4  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
3 3 8  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 ,0 1 6  F T 2
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3B-E 
Three Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
13' - 3" 10' - 0"

x
BEDROOM

8' - 2" 9' - 0"

x
KITCHEN  / DINING

14' - 7" 7' - 10"

x
BEDROOM

8' - 10" 9' - 0"x
LIVING

14' - 9" 10' - 8"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 8 2 3  F T 2
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5 1 2  F T 2
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3B-J BF 
Three Bedroom

x
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15' - 4" 19' - 4"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

20' - 6" 10' - 9"

x
LIVING

18' - 11" 8' - 7"

x
BEDROOM

7' - 10" 9' - 6"

x
BEDROOM

10' - 3" 9' - 6"

LINEN



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
1 , 62 8  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
4 95  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 , 1 3 3  F T 2
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3B-K 
Three Bedroom

x
MAIN BEDROOM
12' - 9" 13' - 8"

x
KITCHEN / LIVING
20' - 3" 12' - 7"

x
DINING

13' - 3" 6' - 4"

x
BEDROOM

7' - 9" 9' - 8"

x
BEDROOM

7' - 9" 9' - 5"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

LEVEL 8 LEVEL 9

TOTA L
2 , 1 9 0  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
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1 , 70 4  F T 2

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

14

15

13

6 6

7

8

9

10

11

6

PH-801 
Three Bedroom

x
DEN

8' - 8" 11' - 8"

x
LIVING

17' - 6" 11' - 6"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

23' - 5" 8' - 9"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
12' - 0" 11' - 1"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 3" 10' - 9"x
BEDROOM

9' - 6" 10' - 9"

x
DEN

8' - 8" 11' - 8"

x
LIVING

17' - 6" 11' - 6"

x
KITCHEN / DINING

23' - 5" 8' - 9"

x
MAIN BEDROOM
12' - 0" 11' - 1"

x
BEDROOM

9' - 3" 10' - 9"x
BEDROOM

9' - 6" 10' - 9"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

x
BEDROOM

7' - 7" 8' - 6"

x
KITCHEN  / DINING
14' - 10" 12' - 1"

x
LIVING

15' - 8" 9' - 1"

x
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12' - 0" 9' - 3"

x
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DEN

10' - 4" 11' - 3"

x
BEDROOM

7' - 7" 8' - 6"

x
KITCHEN  / DINING
14' - 10" 12' - 1"

x
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15' - 8" 9' - 1"

x
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12' - 0" 9' - 3"
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10' - 4" 11' - 3"
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TOTA L
1 , 7 9 8  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
3 52  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 , 4 4 6  F T 2

PH-802A 
Three Bedroom + Den + Study



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

x
KITCHEN  / DINING
15' - 5" 7' - 0"

x
LIVING / DINING
23' - 5" 12' - 8"
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12' - 0" 9' - 3"
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TOTA L
1 , 7 9 8  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
3 52  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
1 , 4 4 6  F T 2

PH-802B 
Three Bedroom + Den + Study



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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3 4 1  F T 2
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S-B1 
Studio

EP

x
KITCHEN / DINING / LIVING/ SLEEPING

12' - 0" 14' - 0"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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3 5 4  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
0  F T 2
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S-B2 
Studio

KITCHEN / DINING / LIVING / SLEEPING
12' - 11" 14' - 0"x



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING / SLEEPING
12' - 6" 14' - 6"x



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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x
KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING / SLEEPING

12' - 1" 14' - 6"



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
4 3 9  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
4 1  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
3 9 8  F T 2

SD-A 
Studio + Study
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14' - 0" 10' - 0"x
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10' - 4" 9' - 5"
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Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and 
location may vary. Actual usable floor space may vary from stated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. 
The purchaser acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

TOTA L
4 0 5  F T 2

E X T E R I O R
0  F T 2

I N T E R I O R
4 0 5  F T 2
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SD-B3 BF 
Studio + Study

KITCHEN / DINING / LIVING / SLEEPING
12' - 1" 14' - 6"x

STUDY




